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Partnership

28th February 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

On Thursday 21st March the Nursery and Reception children will be enjoying an interactive
workshop run by ‘Wild Science’.

They will be coming in to teach the children all about ‘Dinosaurs’ as part of our learning
during ‘Science week’. The children will get to watch a dinosaur hatch out of a dinosaur egg
and then dig for dinosaur bones, as well as learn some interesting dinosaur facts. This will
take place during the school day.

There will be a voluntary charge for each child of £4. This has been added to ParentPay
and we would appreciate all contributions by Monday 18th March.

We will share photos from the workshop on Tapestry so you can see how much fun your
child had during the workshop.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Davies
Assistant Head & EYFS Lead
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